
 

Buy native plant seedlings for only $1 each 

On Sunday, June 16th, we'll be hosting a $1 native plant sale at the Market At the Barn event 
hosted at the park at the corner of Abbott and Main Street in Stittsville. The event will run from 9 
am to 1 pm and we'll be selling native plant seedlings for $1 per seedling. Note that most plants 
are being sold in multiples of 2 or more. If you'd like to RSVP, you can do so on our Facebook 
event page here.  

We'll only be accepting cash payments and we ask that you bring your own container to 
transport any plants that you purchase.  

​
Information about the plants we’re selling 

We've created colourful info sheets for each of the plants we're selling. These plant profiles 
include photos of the plants in bloom, what pollinators the plant will attract, and general 
information about lighting requirements, sizing, bloom time, etc.​
​
You can find all of the info sheets by visiting this page  (plant varieties available will change year 
to year).​
 

How to care for a plant seedling 

Please visit this page for instructions on how to care for a plant seedling.   

​
Contact us 

Feel free to reach out to us at any time by emailing us at ecowestpollinators@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/themarketatthebarn
https://www.facebook.com/share/ZYtWTNzuwoe28Gvm/
https://www.facebook.com/share/ZYtWTNzuwoe28Gvm/
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1Hv-UqDvqZfY1_sQvhp5rIy8IjwP6t80B?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1M-O1X8wqrmQdi_-KZCN5XR8e0xzyEFiVpiF2qtvPzXs/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:ecowestpollinators@gmail.com


Join our Pollinator Patch Program! 

There’s been a significant decline in pollinators in the last 20 years. Without these important 
pollinators, life as we know it will change.  

You can help by growing native plants on your property, and we can help you do that! ​
​
All participants will get access to our free learning resources, private Facebook 
community, and discounted prices on native plants (while supplies last). All we ask in 
return is that you let us know in the Fall which pollinators visited your property this year.​
​
Native plants and animals are essential to life on this planet. With this in mind, Eco West Enders 
created the Pollinator Patch Program to encourage Ottawa residents to replace a section of 
their yard (or growing space) that currently contains non-native flora with an area for native 
flowering plants designed to enhance the local ecosystem and aid pollinators.  

Why participate in our Pollinator Patch Program? 

●​ To create an ecosystem that supports pollinators. 
●​ To beautify your yard. 
●​ To reduce water usage in your garden. 
●​ To improve your local air quality.​

 

By participating in this Program you’ll: 

●​ Learn how to build your very own Pollinator Patch, whether in a garden or in a plant pot. 
●​ Gain access to multiple learning resources to help you on your new gardening journey. 
●​ Be supported by our team and online Facebook community who’ll be available to provide 

advice and answer your questions.​
​
​
 

When connected together our actions make a meaningful and long-lasting impact on the 
world around us. 

​
How to register 
If you’d like to participate, please register here.​
​
We look forward to welcoming you to our Pollinator Patch community!​
​
 

 

https://forms.gle/u3QtvCE3gpEoZgWVA
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